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From: Sorcha Skelly
Sent: Wednesday 15 April 2020 13:41
To: Roisin Cullinan
Subject: Greenlink Interconnector Project
Dear Roisin,

| refer to my letter dated to you on 20" March including appendixes in relation to the Greenlink
Interconnector Project. Please note that the final date for making any submissions in relation to this project
is the 15" May 2020.

| look forward to hearing from you.
Kind Regards,
Sorcha Skelly

Executive Officer
PCI Unit
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From: Sorcha Skelly
Sent: Wednesday 15 April 2020 13:44
To: Matthew McLoughlin
Subject: Greenlink INterconnector Project

Dear Matthew,

| refer to my letter dated to you on 20" March in relation to the Greenlink Interconnector Project. Please
note that the final date for making any submissions in relation to this project is the 15" May 2020.

I look forward to hearing from you.
Kind Regards,
Sorcha Skelly

Executive Officer
PCI Unit
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From: Sorcha Skelly
Sent: Wednesday 15 April 2020 13:43
To: Rachel Kenny
Subject: Greenlink Interconnector Project

Dear Rachel,

i refer to my letter dated to you on 20 March in relation to the Greenlink interconnector Project. Please
note that the final date for making any submissions in relation to this project is the 15" May 2020.

I look forward to hearing from you.
Kind Regards,
Sorcha Skelly

Executive Officer
PCIl Unit






